
May 24th: Graduation
7:00pm

May 27th: Memorial Day

June 3rd: Summer School starts

We are saying "Bye Bye Bye" to our music seniors! These four individuals 
have truly left their mark on our ensembles. They have brought so much 
energy, encouragement, progress, and joy to ensembles. We will miss them 
greatly! Mrs. Wohling and Mrs. Awaehsaeh are so excited to see you 
continue to crescendo after graduation! Make sure to give these musicians 
some sound advice for their future!

Agriculture students have been busy with labs this spring! The Plant Science 
class learned about cut flowers and how to keep them looking fresh as long 
as they could. Students had the opportunity to create their own flower food 
recipe and see who could keep their flowers upright the longest! Animal 
Science students created a “Trail Mix Ration” when learning about how to 
create animal feed rations. Students in Wisconsin Ag Commodities used a 
variety of potatoes to create their favorite potato recipes. Ecology students  
completed a fermentation lab. Each student picked a different sugar source 
and had a competition to see which material would create the most gas to 
fill up a balloon. 

The inaugural season of the newly created MS Softball team is almost to a 
close.  This year, 16 brave 5th through 8th grade students joined together to 
learn and play competitive softball under the direction of Coach Scott 
Jacquart and Coach Missi Schall. Members of the team include 8th graders 
Madison Schreiber and Teaghan Kresnak; 7th graders Kiara Tucek, Ellie 
Buchanan, and Nevaeh Beyer; 6th graders Kendall Anderson, Klaire Her, 
Clarabelle Gentry, Naomi Jarosinski, and Serenity Jacobson-Croft; and 5th 
graders Ellie Becker, Olivia Schrader, Addison Dentici, Ava Vaughan, Maya 
Dretske, and Aislin Daak. Thank you to the parents and players of this 
historical team.  We hope to see most of you again next year!

- Check out the NFHS Flyer to be able to watch sporting events online. NFHS FLYER

- Reminder - Daily Announcements are posted on the School District Website. 

- The last day of school is Friday May 24th. Graduation starts at 7pm. Doors open at 6pm.
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https://www.hustisford.k12.wi.us/high/activities/NFHS%202023%20Flyer.pdf
https://www.hustisford.k12.wi.us/high/
https://www.trailwaysconference.org/public/genie/177/school/73/date/2023-09-18/view/week/
https://www.hustisford.k12.wi.us/district/2023-2024%20Calendar%20Adopted.pdf


FFA - The Hustisford FFA will be helping with the 
petting zoo at the Dodge County Dairy Brunch 
on Sunday June 2nd at the Hafemeister Farm. 
Erin Lenhardt will be receiving her State FFA 
Degree and Noah Gouvion will be performing 
with the State FFA Honors Band at the 2024 
State FFA Convention in Madison. The Dodge 
County Fair is August 14-18; entries are due 
June 14th.

Yearbook - Yearbooks will be delivered to the 
school some time in August. Senior Pictures for 
the class of 2025 are due by December 20, 
2024. More information will be sent out 
towards the beginning of next school year.

Club CornerEach month the Jr. / Sr. High School staff select one student that exemplifies 
the Falcon Way and growth. The students and a description of why they 

were selected is presented each month to the school board. 

laugh. Keep up the great work and we are excited to see the person 

that you grow to be.

Maddux Lang is a one-in-a-million individual. 

Maddux has shown great academic growth 

and independence in his seven years 

attending Hustisford Middle/High School. In 

the past several years Maddux has found an 

interest in shop classes, particularly those 

addressing small motors and woodworking. 

Over his time at Husty, Maddux has actively 

participated in school and club basketball and 

soccer programs.  Maddux is the first one willing to assist anyone 

who requires help, be it a peer or staff member. His big smile and 

laugh will be missed in the halls and classrooms of the school this 

fall. We wish him the best of luck in his future endeavors.

Students of the Month

Zariah Gast has been a wonderful student to 

have in the middle school this year. She is a 

hardworking young lady that always gives her 

best effort. She demonstrates a high level of 

responsibility by coming to class prepared 

and completing her work on time. She works 

well with others and is a good team player. 

She is also a fun person to be around. She has 

a great sense of humor and an infectious

Staff Member of the 
Month
Curtis Koch was selected to be 

the Educator of the Month for 

his never-ending passion to 

make the Jr. / Sr. High School 

the best he can. His dedication 

to the students and school 

district has no boundaries. 

Curtis looks for ways to help

students improve learning in his classroom and 

in life. He is usually one of the first people to 

volunteer to help anyone, and goes above and 

beyond for the students and staff. Curtis 

provides support, advice, and leadership for so 

many students and staff in this district. Curtis is 

the perfect example of the great teachers we 

have in this district. It is our pleasure to name 

Curtis Koch the recipient of the Educator of the 

Month Award.



Have a great summer!

Congratulations to the Class of 2024


